Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 11, 2005

Rosemary C. Harold

Wiley, Rein & Fielding, LLP.
1776 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Re: WKSP-AM
Aiken, South Carolina

Dear Ms. Harold:

We have completed our review of your response to the May 28, 2004 random audit letter
sent in accordance with the provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s
Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. Based on your response, we have found no
apparent violations. The unit should ensure that it maintains all documentation of
recruitment efforts required by 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080 (c) (5), which serves as an aid in its
self assessment. In accordance with 47 C.F.R. § 73.3526(e)(10) for commercial stations
and 47 C.F.R. § 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, you are required to place a
copy of this letter in your public inspection file. Along with a copy of our May 28 audit
letter and your response thereto, you are required to maintain a copy of this letter in your
public file until the end of your current license term. Should you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact the EEO Staff at (202) 418-1450. Thank you for
your cooperation.

Sincerely,
Lewis C. Pulley f

Assistant Chief, Policy Divisio
Media Bureau




